
 

 

5th February, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Charlie Thomas, P.E.  
Norman Utilities Authority 
201-A West Gray 
Norman, Oklahoma 73070 
 
 
Re: Norman Lift Stations Modifications FY17 

CP&Y Project No. NORM 1700167 
 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas, 
 
On Thursday, the 1st of February, 2018 at 2:00 P.M., five responsive bids were 
received and publicly opened at the City of Norman’s city hall for the Norman Lift 
Stations Modifications FY17 project. The five bids received are listed below with the 
apparent low bidder listed first. 
  
 

Contractors Base Bid 

Bid Alternate #1 Base Bid + Bid 

Alternate #1 

Crossland Heavy Contractors 

Columbus, Kansas $639,553.00 $10,000.00 $649,553.00 

BRB Contractors, Inc. 

Topeka, Kansas $664,000.00 $11,500.00 $675,500.00 

McKee Utility Contractors, Inc. 

Prague, Oklahoma $670,678.00 $24,100.00 $694,778.00 

Urban Contractors, Inc. 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma $676,423.00 No Bid No Bid 

J.S. Haren Company 

Athens, Tennessee $711,392.00 $13,000.00 $724,392.00 

 
 
Crossland Heavy Contractors of Columbus, Kansas is the responsive low bidder. We 
have reviewed their bid proposal, with all items checked for correctness in their 
extensions and additions. Based on our review and past project experiences, we find 
Crossland Heavy Contractors bid and qualifications to be competent to complete the 
project according to the construction documents. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
CP&Y, Inc. recommends the award of contract to Crossland Heavy Contractors for their 
Base Bid amount of $639,553.00.  Should you have any questions please call. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
CP&Y, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Adam Marsh, P.E. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


